
Date: ________ 

Deanna Hemmesch 

Central MN Housing Partnership, Inc. 

24708 County Rd. 75 

St. Augusta, MN  56301 

 

Re: Hilltop Square Apartments 

 Senior Housing Development 

 Letter of Support 

 

Dear Ms. Hemmesch, 

 

There is a continuous, growing need for affordable senior housing in Todd County. With the 

redevelopment of the Eagle Bend School into Hilltop Square Apartments, an affordable senior housing 

project (age 55+), we can take a step towards meeting this growing need. 

 

The Hilltop Square Apartments in Eagle Bend will create housing attached to the senior dining (Hilltop 

Regional Kitchen) program and other community services.  

 

This will make connection senior services to seniors age 55+ easier and more convenient, while 

preserving a historical landmark building within our regional community. The idea of creating 

partnerships between nonprofits, for profits, and the cities surrounding Eagle Bend, will help to 

creatively serve seniors in need. This model can be used as an example of how organizations can work 

together to achieve a common, sustainable goal. 

 

I am signing this support letter to demonstrate my commitment to this project, to create the Hilltop 

Regional Square Housing Campus for individuals within rural Minnesota.  

 

If you have questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Thank you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

______________________     ___________________________ 

(Name)        (Signature) 

 

_______________________     _____________________________ 

(Address)       (Phone Number or Email) 

 

 

 

 


